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The Promoting R-Valuation of
second-hand usE project 

 In April 2024, our partnership with the
R-Value project met in Kraków, Poland.

During this meeting, we had the
opportunity to discuss how our work is

progressing in this project.

 We were excited about the progress
made and looked forward to

discussing the results of the pilot
sessions.

 Each of our partners has been actively
involved in piloting providing crucial

feedback that informs our development
process. 



F O L L O W  U S  O N  T H I S  P R O J E C T  A N D  W E  W I L L
K E E P  Y O U  U P D A T E D  W I T H  T H E  M A I N

A C H I E V E M E N T S  A N D  R E S U L T S ! Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions
expressed are however those of the author(s) only and do not

necessarily reflect those of the European Union or the
European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA).

Neither the European Union nor EACEA can be held
responsible for them.

Piloting Reports and Feedback
Each of our partners has been actively involved in piloting toolkit

prepared, providing key feedback that influences our
development process. 

Each partner shared their experiences of the pilot, highlighting
successes and challenges encountered, providing a practical

overview of the tools in action and sharing user feedback.

Next steps 
Final TPM in Czech Republic

 
Mark your calendars for September, when we will hold our final
Transnational Project Meeting in the Czech Republic. This will be

 a key event for finalising our project.

For more detailed information and continuous updates, please visit our website:
https://r-valueproject.com/en/home/


